
Cannon Hill station 
accessibility upgrade

WORKS NOTICE

Night works, after hours works and 
temporary station changes
February and March 2021
As part of the Cannon Hill station accessibility upgrade, Queensland Rail will undertake night and after 
hours works on Saturday 27 and Sunday 28 February and Saturday 20 and Sunday 21 March (weather 
and construction conditions permitting).

Works will involve the delivery, assembly and installation of the new station footbridge, stairs and lift shafts.

There will be temporary changes throughout the station precinct during February and March to support this 
work. The changes will affect station access, carparking and amenities. See map overleaf for details.

The station and footbridge will be temporarily closed on Saturday 27 and Sunday 28 February and 
Saturday 20 and Sunday 21 March. This will be during scheduled track closure weekends, when buses will 
replace trains.

Nearby residents may experience some noise associated with construction activity, the operation of cranes 
and heavy machinery, and the movement of vehicles around the station precinct.

Every effort will be made to minimise disruption and inconvenience as we work to improve your station.

Overview of night works
Location Dates and hours of work Type of work
Cannon Hill station 
precinct and rail corridor

Carparks and Whitworth/
Armstrong Road 
pedestrian access - closed
(see map overleaf)

•	 5am Saturday 27 
February to 10pm 
Sunday 28 February 
(continuous works)

•	 5am Saturday 20 March 
to 10pm Sunday 21 
March  
(continuous works)

Station upgrade works involving:
•	 delivery, assembly and installation of new 

station footbridge, stairs and lift shafts
•	 crane and concrete boom pump in 

northern and southern carparks
•	 operation of heavy machinery and trucks 

with flashing lights and reversing beepers
•	 use of powered tools and hand-held 

equipment
•	 movement of personnel and vehicles 

around the station precinct and rail 
corridor.

Subscribe for updates
We are moving to paperless notifications about noise and works.  
Sign up on our website or contact us if you prefer to receive paper copies.

Sign up at queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotifications



The Cannon Hill station accessibility upgrade is part of the State Government’s ongoing investment of more than $500 million to upgrade stations across the 
South East Queensland network, making them more accessible for customers. 

For more information, please contact the project’s community team on free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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Alternative pedestrian access

Cannon Hill - station precinct changes
Saturday 27 February to Saturday 27 March 2021

Footbridge assembly area

Closed Sat 27 & Sun 28 Feb  
and Sat 6 Mar to Sat 27 Mar


